
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

September 28, 2018 
 

 

Re: ESVBA Regular Meeting of the Board Rescheduled 
 

 

The Eastern Shore of Virginia Broadband Authority has rescheduled the 

November 22nd meeting of the board to Thursday, November 29th at 

2:00 PM at its office in Exmore. 

 
 
 

Please feel free to contact our office with any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
Leah Hoopes 

 
Eastern Shore of Virginia Broadband Authority 

 
Office (757) 414-0304 
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